
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2022 

 

Director Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer CESO III 

Regional Executive Director - Mimaropa 

Department of Environment of Natural Resources 

 

Dear Director Ferrer, 

 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR OF THE TIGER!  

 

As Valentine’s Day is fast approaching, Island Living Channel is preparing a Valentine’s TV Special. It 

would be a great honor if you can be part of our Valentine’s Day video.   

 

Please send your pre-recorded Valentine’s Day inspirational video with the focus on giving 

encouragement and hope to Filipinos worldwide, most especially during these most difficult times as our 

nation is recovering from the COVID pandemic.  

 

The video will be broadcasted on all Airports and Seaports nationwide airing ISLAND LIVING 

CHANNEL, and on national cable TV with daily replays beginning on February 14, 2022, Valentine’s 

Day up to February 28, 2022.   Thank you for making us the Philippine’s No. 1 and Largest Lifestyle 

and Travel Channel and 2021’s Asia’s Travel Channel of the Year.  

 

Our country is grateful to have leaders like you. We are here to humbly support. May our good Lord bless 

you and your family with good health and prosperity.   

 

Meet your viewers: 

 

 
 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 
Radjie E. Caram Jr. 

Chairman & CEO 

ISLAND LIVING CHANNEL  

Mobile: 0920 981 6888 

 

 

 

 

 


